
Dear southeast friends, 

Due to the situation surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Four A’s Juneau Syringe Access 

Program is temporarily closing our office location. Your safety and the safety of our staff, clients and the 

larger community are of the upmost importance right now. Our mission to reduce the impact and 

incidence of HIV/AIDS and other serious medical and social conditions has never been more important.  

Starting Friday, we will be moving to mail delivery syringe access services. You can submit a request for 

sterile syringes, supplies, Narcan and safe sex kits to aaaase@alaskanaids.org. As we work to make this 

solution as seamless as possible, we are encouraging individuals to visit the below pharmacies that have 

syringes available for purchase without subscription.  

Fred Meyer       Safeway 
8181 Glacier Hwy     3033 Vintage Blvd  
Juneau, AK 99801     Juneau, AK 99810 
Store Phone: (907) 789-6500    Store Phone: (907)523-2000 

Store Hours: Mon - Sun: 7:00 AM - 10:00 PM  Store Hours: Mon – Sun: 6:00 AM - 10:00 PM 

 

Please continue to check our FASAP Facebook page or call the FASAP phone line (907)744-7366 for up to 

date information regarding FASAP service delivery changes.  

This continues to be a dynamic and complex situation. We will continue to communicate with the 

southeast community, follow guidance and recommendations as issued by the Anchorage and Juneau 

municipalities and State of Alaska, and continue to serve our mission.  

With love, 

  

Robin Lutz, MPH    Venus Woods  

Executive Director     Director of HIV Prevention & Education 
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